
From: Stephen Leslie <sleslie@qantas.com.au> 
Sent: Saturday, 9 March 2019 6:48 PM
To: YourSay at Northern Beaches <YourSay@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: RE: Northern Beaches Council - Community Engagement - Have Your Say 08 March 2019

Hi, 
The proposal to place a housing commission block along Sydney Road Fairlight is very short-sighted, until Sydney 
road to Mosman traffic flow is rectified no extra housing should be attempted, Sydney Road is at capacity and 
gridlocked for many hours of the day and to place more people and vehicles in this area is as I said short sighted. 
Council should be looking at the Human Factors involved by placing more and more humans in one area and the 
consequences of doing this.

Regards 

Stephen Leslie
Qantas Engineering
Qantas Airways Limited 

Qantas Jet Base, Building SYDLEO, Mascot NSW 2020
P. +61 2 9691 8137 (ext. 28137) 
M. +61 421754570 
sleslie@qantas.com.au

Sent: 19/03/2019 1:01:44 PM
Subject: FW: Boarding House - Sydney Road


